

## Lisa Kuehn < liskue@two-rivers.org>

## Present to Plan Commission & CC 2024 Front Yard Vegetable Garden

Darla LeClair <dleclair@two-rivers.org>

Thu, Oct 3, 2024 at 10:08 AM

To: Susan Reilly <susrei@two-rivers.org>, Lisa Kuehn <liskue@two-rivers.org>

Hi - here's what I sent out. We are on track. Thanks guys!

Get TypeApp for Android

On Sep 23, 2024, at 11:40 AM, Darla LeClair <dleclair@two-rivers.org> wrote:

Hello everyone. Well, we've come to the end of this year's growing season. I hope you all had fun with this initiative & had an abundant harvest.

I have been asked if we will have this program again next year. The goal is to take us off "pilot" status and continue on with the program as a regular recurring event.

The Plan Commission will be meeting October 14th to discuss & reach a decision if they will or won't recommend continuing the program. I'll be there to hopefully give them an update on the program & state our case.

Their decision is not the final decision but rather a recommendation to the Council. But it's always a good thing to have their support.

The next step is bringing the recommendation to council for public hearing, debate & vote on November 4th. This is the final decision so if you are able to attend it will be very helpful for the council to hear what you have to say.

I would appreciate it if you could send me a short blurb/testimonial before the November meeting as to your experience - reason for participating, your satisfaction, how we can make the program better, what impact it may have had and perhaps an anecdote. I will include these in my distributed report to the council that will give them more info on which to make an informed decision.

If you have any questions please call me - I'd love to hear from you. 920-645-4896

Thanks, Darla

Get TypeApp for Android